
Florida Utilities Coordinating Committee Position Statement 

The Florida Utilities Coordinating Committee occasionally releases position statements to guide 

the critical work being done in the utility industry. These statements are meant to provide an 

understanding of how the organization approaches certain issues. Existing statements are 

regularly reviewed and updated through the organization’s leadership. New statements are 

developed as new topics arise. Florida Utilities Coordinating Committee members contribute to 

the development and updating of these documents through collaborative efforts between 

various Subcommittees and Interest Groups. 


